
Get to know your new school 
counselor!

Hi everyone!  I’m back but in a new role!  I get 
to be your new school counselor this year to 
assist students, staff, and families with issues 
that are affecting their ability to be the best 
they can be this year.  If your child struggles 
with a problem related to school, friends, or 

home that affects their ability to focus, I stand 
ready to listen and help! Please check out my 

website to access referral forms and learn more 
about me.  See you around Allen!

Love, Ms. West

Everyone Has a Spot Here!
This month I want to focus on 

inclusion as we start back to school.  
Allen is a place for everyone, and all 
students should know that means 

them!  I want to encourage students 
to decorate a spot I send to their 

teachers that represents them and 
their likes to add to our first 

community bulletin board here in 
the multipurpose room.
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Everyone has a spot here!




